

LAURA A. FORTMAN Commissioner

KATE BURKHART

Director

May 13, 2025

Ms. Laurie Simon Cumberland County Government 142 Federal Street Room 110 Portland, ME 04101

Dear Ms. Simon,

Thank you for another successful renewal of the Department of Labor's SHAPE award. Because of your efforts and the efforts of the employees of the Cumberland County Regional Communication Center, you have again received the highest honors for promoting and consistently improving conditions for the safety and health of employees.

Enclosed is your date tag to be attached to your existing SHAPE plaque, which should be attached at your earliest possible convenience. Even though the Cumberland County Regional Communication Center has exempted themselves from BLS inspections, we hope that you will still use the services of the Department of Labor whenever possible, and you will seek and help other employers to help promote the SHAPE program.

Your SHAPE award and exemption has been extended to January 2028.

Sincerely,

Program Manager

